
 

March 12, 2021 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 Due to COVID, it was my pleasure to be Jennifer Logan's FNP preceptor for many of her primary 

care clinical hours.  Over this period,  Jenn has developed excellent assessment and documentation skills 

where we worked together to see 25-35 patients per day.  Her decade of experience working with a 

highly co-morbid patient population was certainly showed in her work here.  

 Jenni has shown skill and compassion with patient care.  She has maintained a professional 

attitude while making her patients feel comfortable and well cared for.  She has a unique gift of being 

able to meet patients where they are in both their physical and emotional planes.  Jennifer has become 

an asset to the workplace at Sunnyview Rehabilitation Hospital where we currently consult for 

Community Care Physicians.  I will be sad to see her go but am looking forward to seeing the progress 

that she makes in the future.  I know that she will be a valuable member of the nurse practitioner 

community and we are proud here to have once called her our own. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions about this Family Nurse Practitioner candidate. 

 

Sincerely,  

Christina Allen  
Christina Allen FNP-C 
Hospitalist Consultant 
Community Care Physicians LLC 
711 Troy-Schenectady Rd 
Latham, NY 12210 
(518) 783-3110 
callen@communitycare.com 
 


